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Top DEP Stories 
   
Centre Daily Times: After more than 3 months, Centre County is no longer under a drought watch 
https://www.centredaily.com/news/weather-
news/article269776027.html?ac_cid=DM735669&ac_bid=1567542161  
 
Clearfield Progress-News: Drought watch lifted for Clearfield, Centre counties 
https://www.theprogressnews.com/news/state/drought-watch-lifted-for-clearfield-centre-
counties/article_21491fa8-7730-11ed-931b-eb09f30fbcbf.html  
 
Centre County Gazette: Drought watch lifted for Centre County 
https://www.statecollege.com/drought-watch-lifted-for-centre-county/  
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Drought watch lifted for 4 Valley counties 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/drought-watch-lifted-for-4-valley-counties/article_0968db2a-772c-
11ed-9b07-fb966d0dd9ee.html  
 
Fox56: Drought watch lifted for multiple counties 
https://fox56.com/news/local/drought-watch-lifted-for-multiple-counties  
 
WETM: Drought watch remains for 5 counties in Pennsylvania, lifted for 15 
https://www.mytwintiers.com/news-cat/pennsylvania-news/drought-watch-remains-for-5-counties-in-
pennsylvania-lifted-for-15/  
 
WBRE: PA drought watch remains in 5 counties, lifted for 15 
https://www.pahomepage.com/news/pa-drought-watch-remains-in-5-counties-lifted-for-15/  
 
Bradford Era: Drought watch; for Roulette Township, mandatory conservation 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/drought-watch-for-roulette-township-mandatory-
conservationv/article_7cf8be3d-01ba-5295-b33b-f2e9db06b7bf.html  
 
Renovo Record: Truck electrification program makes $13M available to Pennsylvania communities 
https://therecord-online.com/site/archives/89706  
 
 
Mentions   
 
Wellsboro Gazette: Lawrenceville continues to argue water, mulch issues 
https://www.tiogapublishing.com/the_wellsboro_mansfield_gazette/news/local/lawrenceville-
continues-to-argue-water-mulch-issues/article_fad6e5a4-6cf2-11ed-9e74-2fe72a5876e3.html#tncms-
source=login  
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier: Stream bills die in PA Senate 
https://www.rocket-courier.com/articles/stream-bills-die-in-pa-senate/  
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Conservation and Recreation 
 
NorthcentralPA.com: North Branch of Susquehanna River named finalist for PA River of the Year 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/life/north-branch-of-susquehanna-river-named-finalist-for-pa-river-
of-the-year/article_8e51d56c-7592-11ed-8ad5-fb7378955361.html     
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier: Susquehanna’s North Branch vying for River of the Year 
https://www.rocket-courier.com/articles/susquehannas-north-branch-vying-for-river-of-the-year/  
 
Tioga Publishing: Commissioners express concerns about Denton Hill rebuild funds 
https://www.tiogapublishing.com/free_press_courier/news/local/commissioners-express-concerns-
about-denton-hill-rebuild-funds  
 
Centre County Gazette: Outdoor recreation has huge financial impact on state 
https://www.statecollege.com/centre-county-gazette/outdoor-recreation-has-huge-financial-impact-in-
state/  
 
Clearfield Progress-News: Busy as a beaver: Borough has problem with destruction of trees 
https://www.theprogressnews.com/news/local/busy-as-a-beaver/article_37dde6cc-7663-11ed-832d-
7771fdfac7e7.html  
 
DuBois Courier-Express: Penn State DuBois biology instructor earns PA Forest Steward designation  
https://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/penn-state-dubois-biology-instructor-earns-pa-forest-
steward-designation/article_16f37728-7650-11ed-8078-3736bd3aed40.html  
 
WESA: Climate change is threatening North America's wildflowers, Carnegie Museum research shows 
https://www.wesa.fm/environment-energy/2022-12-09/climate-change-is-threatening-north-americas-
wildflowers-carnegie-museum-research-shows  
  
Post-Gazette: Wildflowers starving for sunlight from trees' reaction to climate change 
https://www.post-gazette.com/life/outdoors/2022/12/09/wildflowers-starved-for-sunlight-
trees/stories/202212100010 
 
AP: New abnormal: Climate disaster damage ‘down’ to $268 billion 
https://apnews.com/article/floods-europe-pakistan-climate-and-environment-
87a354ddc9f2333e3175d0578c50a592  
 
Drought 
 
LehighValley Valley: Five PA counties, including North Hampton, remain under a drought watch declared 
in August 
https://www.lehighvalleylive.com/weather/2022/12/5-pa-counties-including-northampton-remain-
under-drought-watch-declared-in-august.html 
 
Standard Speaker:  DEP drought watch remains in effect for 3county area 
https://www.standardspeaker.com/news/dep-drought-watch-remains-in-effect-for-3-county-
area/article_a54e4eb4-7eb3-5c84-93a7-f8dd0989c09a.html 
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Energy 
 
Milton Standard-Journal: Yaw to reintroduce solar legislation 
https://www.standard-journal.com/news/local/article_9925752c-8246-58c0-9966-1eaba02bf702.html  
 
Clearfield Progress-News: Proposed solar farm draws crowd to Bradford Twp. meeting 
https://www.theprogressnews.com/news/proposed-solar-farm-draws-crowd-to-bradford-twp-
meeting/article_2325cd62-7668-11ed-af8f-3b3d8780f83b.html  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Explainer: How hydrogen hubs may point way to clean energy transition 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/12/08/clean-energy-transition-hydrogen-hub-
explainer.html  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: SMALL MOLECULE, BIG OPPORTUNITY? 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/12/08/hydrogen-hub-promises-pitfalls-
appalachia.html  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: PUC puts to public comment on settlement over Duquesne Light mailing 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/12/08/puc-duquesne-light-mailing-
settlement.html  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: PUC cuts Columbia Gas of Pennsylvania rate request 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/12/08/puc-cuts-columbia-gas-of-pennsylvania-
rate-request.html 
 
Next Pittsburgh: Former coal-fired power plant in New Castle ranked among nation’s worst for leaking 
ash into groundwater 
https://nextpittsburgh.com/environment/former-coal-fired-power-plant-in-new-castle-ranked-among-
nations-worst/  
 
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Tractor trailer truck loaded with sauerkraut crashes on 220 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2022/12/tractor-trailer-truck-loaded-with-sauerkraut-
crashes-on-220/  
 
Centre County Gazette: Bellefonte Waterfront project stalls again 
https://www.statecollege.com/centre-county-gazette/bellefonte-waterfront-project-stalls-again/  
 
 
Mining 
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier: Will Biden’s coal cuts leave us out in the cold?  (Opinion) 
https://www.rocket-courier.com/articles/will-bidens-coal-cuts-leave-us-out-in-the-cold/  
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Oil and Gas  
 
Reading Eagle: Gas prices continue to fall, with the national average now less than a year ago 
https://www.readingeagle.com/2022/12/08/gas-prices-national-average/  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Pennsylvania natural gas price up 95%, new wells up 42% 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2022/12/pennsylvania-natural-gas-price-up-95-new-
wells-up-42/  
 
Towanda Daily Review: Pennsylvania natural gas price up 95%, new wells up 42% 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/pennsylvania-natural-gas-price-up-95-new-wells-up-
42/article_975726be-41e0-5ada-af00-a37861577000.html  
 
Clearfield Progress-News: Pennsylvania natural gas price up 95%, new wells up 42% 
https://www.theprogressnews.com/news/state/pennsylvania-natural-gas-price-up-95-new-wells-up-
42/article_54c1d316-766d-11ed-837c-2bd95f0a8986.html  
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Heating oil costs on the rise 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/120922/page/1/story/heating-oil-costs-on-the-rise  
  
Pocono Record:  What the Delaware River Basin Commission ban allows under new rules 
https://www.poconorecord.com/story/news/environment/2022/12/09/what-the-delaware-river-basin-
commission-bans-allows-under-new-rules-pa-nj-de-ny/69701681007/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Murrysville holds public hearing for 2nd fracking well on Plum border 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/murrysville-holds-public-hearing-for-second-fracking-well-on-
plum-border/ 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: South Park renewable natural gas facility acquired 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/12/08/south-park-renewable-natural-gas-facility-
acquired.html 
 
Washington Post: Big Oil talks ‘transition’ but perpetuates petroleum, House documents say 
https://www.washingtonpost.com/climate-environment/2022/12/09/oil-companies-house-documents-
climate/ 
 
Vector Management 
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier: Experts remind poultry flock owners that avian flu risk remains 
https://www.rocket-courier.com/articles/experts-remind-poultry-flock-owners-that-avian-flu-risk-
remains/  
 
Sunbury Daily item: Waterfowl advocate wants to save ducks in East Buffalo Township 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/waterfowl-advocate-wants-to-save-ducks-in-east-buffalo-
township/article_80a2dcf6-7711-11ed-8c8c-e7ed70857e5f.html  
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Waste 
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier: Litter Hawk youth award program accepting projects 
https://www.rocket-courier.com/articles/litter-hawk-youth-award-program-accepting-projects/   
 
Towanda Daily Review: Fight to curb food waste increasingly turns to science 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/national/fight-to-curb-food-waste-increasingly-turns-to-
science/article_ee41079c-26e4-5d54-8475-d1f37fd2e3db.html  
 
Tube City Almanac: City Ends Garbage Contract, Seeks Legal Action 
http://almanac.tubecityonline.com/almanac/?e=2930  
 
 
Water 
 
Butler Eagle: Boil water advisory in place after water main break on Delwood Road 
https://www.butlereagle.com/20221209/boil-water-advisory-in-place-after-water-main-break-on-
delwood-road/  
 
Westfield Free Press-Courier: Elkland approves application for sewer grant 
https://www.tiogapublishing.com/free_press_courier/news/local/elkland-approves-application-for-
sewer-grant/  
 
Tioga Publishing: Roulette well fails for 24 hours, water restored 
https://www.tiogapublishing.com/potter_leader_enterprise/news/local/roulette-well-fails-for-24-
hours-water-restored/article_9cbe9aa6-763a-11ed-8db2-772ec5d438f1.html#tncms-source=login  
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier: Meeting to address river hazards for boaters 
https://www.rocket-courier.com/articles/meeting-to-address-river-hazards-for-boaters/  
 
WTAE: Boil water advisory for parts of city of Butler, Butler Township, Center Township 
https://www.wtae.com/article/boil-water-advisory-butler-butler-township-center-township/42194364 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Centre Daily Times: Almost 9 0% of rural Pennsylvania municipalities lack property upkeep rules 
https://www.centredaily.com/news/state/pennsylvania/article269763267.html?ac_cid=DM735669&ac_
bid=1567542161  
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